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On October 17, 

2022, Care Connection Aging and 
Disability Resource Center, received a call 

from Mr. Juan Nunez. Mr. Nunez is a person with 
limited mobility and was in need of a wheelchair and 

a shower care. With the help of one of our caring ADRC 
staff member, who collaborated with an organization 

called Medical Bridges, Mr. Nunez was able to  
receive a wheelchair. The wheelchair was delivered to him 

successfully. Mr. Nunez also received a generous  
anonymous donation of a shower chair. With the help 

of his caregiver, he was able to come to the Care 
Connection’s office to pick up the shower chair. 

He is grateful for medical equipment he 
received and the caring staff at 

Care Connection.


